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MCC welcomes this report. MCC Management has analyzed its findings and recommendations.  
Taken with other evaluations in this sector, the findings are an important source of learning for  
MCC. MCC will use these findings to inform its on-going and future sector and evaluation work.  
 
MCC notes that the author may produce revisions or extensions to this evaluation, if warranted. MCC will 
publicly release any future versions of this work. 


